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� Thank you for making the first half of our year so successful! Walk-a-thon, Basket Bingo, Movie Night, and the Holiday Store are but fun memories thanks to your support. Special thanks to our amazing volunteers who made the holiday store happen. The smiles from the students as they carefully chose the perfect gift were priceless. If you did not get the chance to help out, now is the perfect time! Volunteer for our upcoming events, chair a committee, or be a hero and run for a board position for the upcoming school year. You will love meeting new people, getting to know the staff, and making a difference in our community!
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Board nominations are being accepted. Contact � HYPERLINK "mailto:EKDPTA@myactv.net" ��EKDPTA@myactv.net� for details.
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EKD Needs YOU! Yes, YOU!


   One of the things that set our school apart from others is the prevalence of wonderful activities and opportunities for our children. Many of these are provided by the PTA. 


* Free field trips	* Dances, Movie Night, Skate Night


* Testing snacks	* Book fairs


* Holiday store		* 5th Grade Celebration


  If you would like to continue seeing these activities, we desperately need you to volunteer for a board position. Our terms are up and without a new president, treasurer, and secretary, EKD PTA will be forced to dissolve! Forms are coming home soon. Please help us save our PTA for the future!








Come Have a Ball!


     Our annual Snow Ball will be held on Friday, January 23rd from 6-7:30. Come dance the night away with friends, faculty, and family. Snacks are available for purchase and every student of a PTA member gets a FREE glow bracelet. Fancy clothes or casual attire welcome!





Like us on Facebook at Emma K Doub PTA                     Visit our webpage at � HYPERLINK "http://www.ekdpta.weebly.com" ��www.ekdpta.weebly.com� 





Upcoming Events: 		�





January


Snow Ball Dance 	6-7:30


Literacy Dinner and Event 5:30





February


Board Meeting 		1:30


Pottery By Me event begins


    Chick-fil-a Family Night 	3-9


Free Family Skate Night 	5-7pm





March


    PARCC Testing


9	Board Meeting 		1:30


22-29	5 Below Fundraiser


26	Art Gala
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    AC&T met stringent eligibility criteria before applying for and being awarded this grant, including having a commitment to provide a superior buying experience for customers.  Emma K. Doub thanks AC&T for their support of education and the programs in Washington County Public Schools.











EKD Receives an Exxon Grant Supporting Arts and Science


   Emma K. Doub has received a $500 grant from Exxon Mobil Educational Alliance program this year.  This grant will be used to support art and science at Emma K. Doub. AC&T worked with school officials to secure the grant. The EXXONMobil Educational Alliance program is designed to provide Exxon and Mobile retailers with an opportunity to invest in the future of their communities through educational grants to neighborhood schools. 


	


	








Box Tops for Minecraft EDU!!!  That’s right! We want to finish the year strong as we inch closer to our Box Tops Fundraising goal and we have a little motivation for you. The class that submits the most Box Tops during the 3rd marking term will win a Minecraft EDU session! Send in those tops and be counted!








